
From:   
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 4:05 PM 
To: Nelson, Chris  
Subject: [EXT] concern 
 

 

  

Mr. Chris Nelson, 

You and I have visited at the State Fair and over the phone. You have always been cordial 
and willing to listen even though you cannot discuss an issue before the PUC. (open 
docket). I am not asking you to respond to this e-mail.  

I am asking you to consider the changing of the rules on distance from residences. I know 
you will have many Intervenors and it is overwhelming for you and your staff.  

The PUC represents the population of SD. That population voted overwhelming on RL-21 
(SB-201).  

Wouldn't the PUC want to hear all the concerns of the citizens that are affected by this CO2 
pipeline?  Please let all of them have their voice on this issue.  

Many people have voiced concerns of the possible change in rules. 

 




